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The worlds of health physics and epidemiology intersect and overlap whether talking about high or low 

level radiation exposures.  Above 0.2 sievert (Sv) there is relatively little controversy about the 

probabilistic health effects.  It is in the low dose range, and particularly below 0.1 Sv, that many very 

important questions reside.   This presentation examines certain epidemiological methods that may give 

pause to health physicists.  The analysis is necessarily simplistic and focuses on some of the underlying 

assumptions common to many epidemiological studies of low dose effects with the intent to identify 

and focus on the gaps in communications in order to better define the sources of controversy. 

Many thanks to Dr. Brant Ulsh whose presentation, “Low and Slow: It’s Different Down Here” at the 

Annual Meeting of the Health Physics Society in Madison, Wisconsin (July 2013) inspired me to publically 

admit that, like Dr. Ulsh, I’m not an epidemiologist, but I still like to talk about it. 
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